
MINUTES LPSG meeting Tuesday 9th June 2015 

Meeting opened: 7.40pm 

Attendance:  Wayne Houlton, Jenny Chua, Somawathie, Romina Griffith-Nguyen, Fiona 
Eadie, Lea Tyson, Nami Tolhurst, Karen De Lore, Jaeik Jong 

Apologies:  Grace Costa, Niall Kilcullen, Luana Kilcullen, Anne Magee 

Minutes of Previous Meeting:  Moved Romina Griffith-Nguyen, Seconded Lea Tyson, 
Passed unanimously. 

Treasurer Report:   

• Romina Presented Treasurer’s Report (attached) 
• Last Meeting suggestion was to returns Languages Expo money from 2014 to budget 

as this was not allocated ($780.75)  - this was Moved by Wayne Houlton and 
Seconded by Romina Griffith-Nguyen, Passed unanimously 

• Wayne Houlton reported that the recent Wine Fundraiser raised $780.00, which will 
be used for future language related activities.  

Business Arising:  Jaeik Jeong to check on Languages Expo letter to Parents. 

New Business: 
• Discussion was held about the benefit of the Wine fundraiser and it is considered that 

it would be useful to run this programme later in the year prior to the Christmas 
holiday break.  To be further discussed at the next meeting. 

• Congratulations to Anita Chong are extended from the Language Parents Support 
Group for her Medal of the Order of Australia in the 2015 Queen’s Birthday Honours 
List. The award was for her services to foreign language education as a teacher and to 
professional organisations 

Teaching Report: 

Jaeik reported that: 
• Plans are well underway for the Languages Expo on the 26th.  He has spoken to most 

local schools and is keen to see MLSHS Parents spread the word around local school 
networks 

• Host families are still in demand for the upcoming Chinese Student and Japanese 
Student tours – Jaeik Jeong and Bee Tee can be contacted in relation. 

Next Meeting:  7.30pm – 18th August 

Meeting Closed: 8.10pm 


